
Dear Mr. Carter: 

Clay J. Berry 
Fii i r Bu i lding 

Fort Worth 
Texas 

April 16, 1943 

I rejoice with you over the good news 
you have received about Amon Jr. Our organization is 
extremely fond of Amon and remember him from the time 
as a school boy he began selling news papers at the 
entrance to the Fair Building. Since that time he 
has made periodic visits to see us when he was in 
town, and we are all very fond indeed of him. 

Mr. John Jones, is of course elated 
over the news from John Jr., and both he and Mr. Jesse 
are very appreciative of the many courtesies you sho,.,ed 
John while in England last year. 

Kindest personal regards. 

SincerelT y~ 

Mr. Amon Carter 
Star Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 


